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9th July 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We’re excited to let you know that, over the summer holidays, we’ll be introducing a brand-new catering 
system at the school! All existing accounts will be transferred automatically, so there’s nothing you need to 
do right now. 
 
Please keep an eye out for further emails and texts, where we’ll share your child’s new PIN and invite you 
to register their biometrics ahead of the new term in September. 
 
This is also a great opportunity to ensure we have your most up-to-date contact details. If you’ve recently 
changed your email address or mobile phone number, please let us know by emailing us at 
info@onewa.co.uk so you don’t miss any important communication.  
 
Thank you for your continued support — we look forward to bringing this new system to our students and 
families. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. C. Cooling 
Principal 
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